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Love the Land?  Love the Water?  Love Nantucket!

Become a Nantucket Land Council Annual Business Sponsor 
and support our State of the Harbor Forum !

Your Support Helps Us Continue to 
Pay Attention, Raise Awareness and Take Action
on Behalf of Nantucket’s Natural Resources!

Levels & Beneöts of NLC Annual Business Sponsorship

 Nantucket Land Council  has: 2,100+ eNews subscribers  • 10,000+ annual 
 website visitors • 5,700+ Instagram & Facebook followers 

Our printed newsletters are published 2-3x per year and have a circulation of 11,000. 
Each newsletter is mailed to NLC members and to a USPS  “Every Door Direct Mail”  list 
of island residents in our 02554, 02564 and 02584 zip codes. Our 2022 Annual 
State of the Harbor Forum drew close to 200 interested community members.

Interested in becoming an NLC annual business sponsor? Email our development director, 
Michelle Whelan at michelle@nantucketlandcouncil.org or call 508-228-2818.

Our Audience


